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 By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

 

Hi dear members and guests! 
 

Good bye 2019 - Welcome 2020 

Yes, I can’t believe it, this will be the last newsletter of the year 2019 

and what a great year it has been for our club.  

Thank you to each and every one of you for your loyal friendship and 

I hope you will continue to visit us at our luncheons in 2020. 

But wait! The year 2019 is not over yet! Tomorrow we will have our 

Carols by Candlelight, another chance for you to celebrate 

Christmas with your family and friends. 

 
 
 

 

Come to our 
Carols by Candlelight (starts at 6pm) 

with Fritz & the Singkreis 

& Entertainers! 

Bring your singing voice with you and join in the fun! 
  

  

  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:gcstocksportclub@gmail.com
http://www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com/
http://www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com/


 

 

 
   On Saturday, the 14th December 2019 we will have our  

                                             CAROLS BY CANDLELIGHT 

 

 

 

 
 

 

with FRITZ and the SINGKREIS and ENTERTAINERS. 
 

Light meals available from 6pm (including vegetarian and gluten free)! 

Coffee/tea and Plum Pudding and Stollen are on offer as well! 

 

 

 

 

The MEGA HAMPER RAFFLE will be drawn on the night! 

Tickets will be available all evening until the draw! 

We will also have a cake and biscuit and craft stall on the night too for your last 

minute Christmas gifts 

       Entry is free – but please book! 

 
 

                         

 
 

                      List of contents for this Newsletter: 
 

 A look back at our Christmas Smorgasbord Party on the 01/12/2019 

 Results of the Stock Sport Melbourne Cup Team Event on 16/11 and 17/11/2019 

 

                         Enjoy! 

   
 























 



 

 
Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the 

19th of January 2020 in your calendar for our 

Australia Day Luncheon 

with FRITZ and the Singkreis Choir 

 
 

See you this Saturday,  

Dressed in  if you can please! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

Please don’t forget to book: 

 Phone 5534 7099 and leave your name and the date of the event  

 or phone our president Roberta on 0414 774 436 (after 6pm) 

 email us gcstocksportclub@gmail.com or just reply to this newsletter  

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

 

Want to download a former newsletter?  – here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on 

“Newsletter #”..” (12-105) 

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm - Thursday 5pm to 9pm – Saturday 8.30am to 12pm – 

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days! 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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